
December General Meeting

Nottingham Country Garden Club

December 7, 2023

The general meeting/Christmas Dinner was held at Harvest Kitchen and Bakery, located at 336
S. Mason Road, Katy. Members began arriving at 4:30 and dinner was served at 5:00.

President Anne-Marie Ingham opened the meeting at 5:15, she welcomed everyone and
wished all a Merry Christmas. She gave a special thanks to the board and those that organized
the Christmas Dinner as she passed out gifts.

Fundraiser Bobbie Siegle and Jimmie Miller presented the winner of the 50/50 cash split was
Laurel Gonzalez. They also presented many donated items as door prizes.

1st VP Programs Janet White mentioned at the January 4 meeting, we will have a soup/salad
lunch right after the meeting, everyone should bring a dish to share. Anne-Marie will provide
plastic ware.

Anne-Marie adjourned the meeting at 7:15PM.

Nottingham Country Garden Club is a non-profit garden club established in 1976
to serve the community through horticulture and environmental education.


